


Devon Intermediate School Newsletter 

Kia ora Whanau 
 
We had a wonderful day last Friday at the Standards Swimming Sports 
and this coming Friday we have our Championship Swimming Sports as 

well as our first MANA Day for eligible students. The swimming starts at 
10.50 am and should be finished by 12.30. We look forward to you 
joining us to support your child in their races. 
 
It was with pleasure that we announced our House Leaders and 
Cultural Leaders at this week’s assembly. 
 

Congratulations to: 
 
Discovery- Hector Young and Ava Butler  

 
Endeavour - William Barham and Alannah Chand  

 

Adventure - Anna Loveridge and Lydia Willan  

 
Resolution- Stefan Neimann and Jazmin Korau 

 
Kapa Haka: Maia Vedder  
 

Pasifika: Khamelia Makatoa-Sifa, Maia Newsome  
 
School photos will be taken on Monday 4th March and a reminder that 
we have Teachers Only Day on Friday March 8th and there will be no 
classes on that day. Monday March 11th is Taranaki Anniversary Day so 
school will be closed on that day also.  
 

We have been notified by NZEI that Paid Union Meetings will be held 
later in March. We will have classes as normal during these meetings. 
 
Winter sports representative selections are occurring at the moment so 
please encourage your child to get themselves involved in the school 
teams. 
 

 
Nga mihi 
 
 
 
Jenny Gellen 
 

14 February 2024 

 

DATES TO NOTE   

 
 

Friday 1st March 

MANA Reward Day  
 
 

Friday 1st March 

Championship 
Swimming 

 
 

Monday 4th March 

School photos 
  
 

Wednesday 6th 

March 

Year 7  & 8  
Immunisations 

 
 

Friday 8th March 

Teacher only day 
 
 

Monday 11th March 

Taranaki Anniversary 
Day 

School closed 
 
 

Thursday 21st March 

Inter Intermediate 
Swimming Champs 

 



 

https://netsafe.org.nz/youth-bullying/  

https://netsafe.org.nz/snapchat-privacy/ 

https://netsafe.org.nz/what-do-do-if-something-upsets-you/ 

https://netsafe.org.nz/instagram-privacy/ 

https://netsafe.org.nz/privacy-settings-on-social-networks/ 

Contacts that can help against bullying and cyberbullying  
Youthline 
Need support or want to talk? Contact Youthline. 

Helpline 0800 37 66 33 
Free Text 234 
E talk@youthline.co.nz(link sends e-mail) 

W www.youthline.co.nz(link is external) 

Lifeline 

Lifeline's telephone counselling service provides 24 hour a day, 7 day a week counselling and support. Calls 
are confidential and free and you will speak to a trained Lifeline counsellor. 
P 0800 54 33 54 

Free Text 4357 
W www.lifeline.org.nz(link is external) 

Keeping Your Kids Safe OnlineInformation for parents on creating a safe online learning and social environ-

ment for your children at home. 
W www.netsafe.org.nz(link is external) 

Netsafe Cyberbullying 
Information and advice about cyberbullying for young people, parents and teachers. 

W www.netsafe.org.nz(link is external) 

0800 What's Up 
0800 What’s Up is a free, nationally-available helpline and online chat service for children and teenagers. It’s 
run by qualified counsellors and is open 365 days a year. 
P: 0800 942 8787 

W: www.whatsup.co.nz 
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